Mollx Winarove

From: Rita <ritalmitchell@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 4:06 PM

To: Molly Wingrove

Cc: Rep. Michele Hoitenga {District 102); Rep. Roger Hauck (District 99); Rep. Joseph Bellino,

tr. (District 17); Rep. Matt Hall {District 63); Rep. Mike Mueller (District 51); Rep. Pauline
Wendzel (District 79); Rep. TC Clements (District 56); Rep. John N, Damoose (District
107); Rep. Pat Outman (District 70); Rep. Kevin Hertel {District 18); Rep. Jewell Jones
{District 11); Rep. Tenisha Yancey (District 1); Rep. Alex Garza (District 12); Rep. Angela
Witwer (District 71); Rep. Richard Steenland {District 22)

Subject: Opposed to HB 4575: | support local measures. | support alternatives to gas.

Dear Regulatory Reform Committee Members,

I support allowing local jurisdictions address codes that support the needs of the people that they represent. HB 4575 is
too explicit with respect to eliminating local measures. We should have the choice to make our communities safe and
ready for the future. The addition of a prohibition on use of gas appliances limits the ability of a municipality to innovate,
and it is unnecessary.

Please, look to the future, and help us move past the indoor pollution that is associated with gas appliances.

Please vote NO on HB 4575,

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rita Mitchell

621 Fifth St.
Ann Arbor, M1 48103



